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August 27, 2021 
 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
EXECUTIVE BOARD RETREAT 

DISTRICT ADVISORY COUNCIL FOR 
COMPENSATORY EDUCATION (DAC) 

 

TO: The above members of the Board of Education of the San Diego Unified School 
District and those San Diego radio stations, television stations, digital media, 
and newspapers of general circulation that have requested in writing notice of 
meetings of said committee. 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a special retreat of the Executive Board of the District 
Advisory Council for Compensatory Education (DAC), has been scheduled for Tuesday, 
August 31, 2021, 3:30 p.m., in conference room 2249 at the Eugene Brucker Education 
Center, located at 4100 Normal Street, San Diego, CA 92103. 

 
Written public comment can be submitted via DAC.sdusd@gmail.com. Please submit 
your comments no later than 12:00 pm on the day of the special executive meeting.  

 
Jeff Bennett, Chair 
DAC for Compensatory Education Programs 
 

   APPROVED: LEGALITY AND FORM APPROVED: 
 
 
 
  ______________________________ ______________________________ 
  Marty Stultz Andra M. Greene 
  Board Action Officer General Counsel 
 
 
JB:mh 
DAC Exec  Retreat 8-31-21 special 

Sabrina Bazzo 
Trustee 

Kevin Beiser 
Trustee 

Dr. Mike McQuary 
Trustee 

Sharon Whitehurst-Payne 
Vice President 

Richard Barrera 
President 

mailto:DAC.sdusd@gmail.com

